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Please do not take away voting by mail. Real, productive people (including this 

working mom of three) need the flexibility to do our due diligence on our own time 

and to cast our votes at a time that is convenient. Removing the vote-by-mail option 

will cost me and my family real time and undue effort.  My absence from work to vote 

in person would also cause a significant burden for my employer.  


